
In spirit of heartfelt gratitude
to Almighty God and sincere prayers

for the blessings received

the Hierarchs of the
Ukrainian Orthodox Church of the USA

cordially invite you to a banquet
in honor of the charitable mission

in support of the Orphanage Mission
Project of the UOC of the USA

7 February, 2015

Invitation Response:

I ___ will ___ will not attend
the Banquet



Name:___________________________________________

I will be accompanied by additional participants:

_____ Number of additional participants

Please return this card in the enclosed envelope on or before
25 January, 2015

Tickets for the Charitable Banquet:

Adults - $50                  Students - $30
Children under age 10 - $20

Please provide the address to which you want tickets mailed
upon receipt of your payment.

Checks or money orders should be payable to:
Ukrainian Orthodox Church of USA


